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June 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers 

On Thursday the 10th July we will be holding a “Time to Play” event in the hall. This event is designed to be 
fun for all the family, including younger siblings. There will be board games available to use, scrap modelling 
and other fun activities. Parents are invited to stay with their child and drinks and snacks will be available. 

We hope you will be able to come and join us! Feel free to bring your own game if you have a particular 
favourite. This event is free but numbers are limited and must be booked in advance. If you would 
like to take part then complete the google form https://forms.office.com/e/sTmhKAWZhN or email Mrs 
Hoggan l.hoggan@manor-junior.hants.sch.uk. 

The event will take place between 3.15pm and 4.15pm. Please pick up your child as normal and bring them 
round to the hall. If you are picking up your child from Wraparound Care to take part in this event, please let 
them know on the normal email. 

 

Kind regards 

Mrs Lucy Hoggan 

Family Link Support Worker 
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